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Department of Water Resources

October 13, 1994

R. Keith Higginson, director
Department of Water Resources
1301 North Orchard Street
Statehouse Mail

Boise, ID 83720-9000

Dear Mr. Higginson:

We, the Board of Directors of Noble Ditch Company, Ltd.
would like to offer our sincere apology for the unauthorized
telephone call to you by our ditch rider, Donald York.

This call was made without just cause and without the
knowledge or approval of any of the Directors of the

Noble Ditch Company, and has jeopardized not only the
credibility of Noble Ditch Company, but also the credibility
of Water District # 65.

Mr. York has since been dismissed.

We sincerely hope you will accept our apology for this
unfortunate incident.

VSincerely,
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Ceci1l H3A1, Chairman ]

Larry Sgﬁﬁelzgl, Vice” Chairman
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Ron Mio, Diréctor

St St

Marc Shigeta,”Director
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